KNOB
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1700 So. Harbor Boulevard
Anaheim, California 92802

(714) 772-1270

June 9, 1966

Dear Mr., Dabelstein
1419 So. 54th St.
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of KNOB on June 2, 1966,
at 11:22am CST.

After reading what you used for a receiver, I guess I'll junk
my wide-band broadcast receiver and 13 element FM Yagi Antenna.

Sincerely,

A

/ }

/ AT '
JIR Banoczi {f?r\\

/ Station Manager.

JRB/md



